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Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contract for Uniform Garments for Citywide Use as requested by
the Business Services Department (Citywide)

Through the uniform purchase program, the City purchases and issues garments to certain job
classifications in various departments.  The contract was extended for 6 months to facilitate a rebid.
These additional funds are needed for purchases made during this extension period.

The Business Services Department and Purchasing recommend increasing the dollar-limit with
International Corporate Apparel, Inc. and Mission Linen Supply, by $200,000, from $270,000 to
$470,000.
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